April 6, 2011 
Adam Torem, Administrative Law Judge 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
WUTC v. Trashbusters of Washington State, LLC

Docket TG-101639
Dear Judge Torem:  

Commission Staff respectfully requests that the status conference currently scheduled for April 14, 2011, in this docket be rescheduled to a date in mid-May, 2011.  This extension is necessary because Staff needs additional time to review Trashbusters’ financial information and records, in connection with the Company’s 2008 and 2009 annual reports and the associated 2009 and 2010 regulatory fees.  Staff requests that the status conference be rescheduled to May 10, 11, 17, 18, or 19, 2011, if possible.  Staff has conferred with Mr. McKee of Trashbusters, who has confirmed that he is available on these dates.  

Sincerely,

GREGORY J. TRAUTMAN
Assistant Attorney General 
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